
 

   

 

Dear Resident of Royalwood MUD: 

 

TNG & Royalwood MUD want you to be assured that all of your personal information is held confidentially and not 
shared with any entity.  However, during the 2021 Legislative Session, HB 872 was passed offering resident’s the right to 
request disclosure of their information if they so choose.  In compliance with this legislation, please check below only if 
you would like to opt in to this disclosure.  Instead, if you wish for your information to continue to be held confidentially, 
no action is required of you. 

 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

Notice of Confidentiality and Right to Request Disclosure: Pursuant to Section 182.051, Texas Utilities Code, a 
customer’s personal, utility usage, and billing information is confidential and may not be disclosed by [district] to 
third-parties unless a written request for disclosure is submitted by the customer. You may request disclosure of this 
information by completing the form below and returning same to [address] or [e-mail address]. 

 

 I request disclosure to third-parties of my personal information and information related to my utility usage and 
amounts billed or collected as specified under Sec. 182.052, Utilities Code. 

  

By:____________________________________                             ______________________________ 

                  [customer signature]                                                                    [date] 

  

___________________________________________________________________________________ 

            [printed name and address] 

  

Return via mail only if opting to disclose your information:  2815 Spring Cypress Road, #3, Spring, TX 77388 

 


